WCPP qualifiers back at Batts
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The second of four World Championship of Ping Pong qualifiers takes place at Batts in Harlow on Saturday
August 22.

Entry costs £20 and anyone wishing to enter should contact Fred Dove on f.dove@btinternet.com or phone
07795 262750.

Click here to see the latest qualification standings
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